
Landscape Committee 
Report – 10 April 2013 
 
Common areas and tree wells are in the process of being weeded or sprayed.   
Trimming of spring shrubs will commence when the new growth hardens.  
 
Kurt will talk with owners of 4984 Circle about an overgrown tree.  Another tree, at 4962 
Hollyhock Circle will be trimmed away from the adjacent building. 
 
Sprinkler heads are being cleared and the sprinkler systems be made operational. 
 
Lyn Martin, committee member 
 


